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STAFFORD COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

DAILY INCIDENT REPORT 

RELEASE DATE: AUGUST 2, 2024 
 

EMBEZZLEMENT 

 

Ford T. Humphrey Public Safety Building, 8/1, 1:11 p.m.  Employer at a Stafford County Business 

came to the Sheriff’s Office lobby to report an employee falsifying hours worked on a timesheet.  

The case is under investigation. 

 

FOUND PROPERTY 

 

Lakewood Apartments, 8/1, 4:21 p.m.  Staff at the apartment complex found a suspected controlled 

substance wrapped in a Powerball lottery ticket.  The ticket was not a winner. 

 

Rowser Building 1739 Richmond Highway, 8/1, 6:06 a.m.  Deputies recovered an unoccupied 

stolen car in the parking lot.  The Honda sedan was determined to be stolen from Fairfax.  A prime 

suspect is already incarcerated at the nearby Rappahannock Regional Jail. 

 

FRAUD 

 

Barclay Lane, 8/1, 10:17 p.m.  Resident reported she used Paypal to purchase a vehicle through 

Facebook.  The seller account was found to be fictitious. 

 

Richards Ferry Road, 8/1, 12:05 p.m.  Resident reported a gift card was used without her 

permission. 

 

Le Way Drive, 8/1, 11:20 a.m. A business in Florida had their account hacked and the offender 

used the account to purchase two vehicles from the Auto Auction. 

 

Holly Corner Road, 8/1, 10:06 a.m.  Resident reported she attempted to purchase a golf cart 

through Facebook Marketplace. After a deposit of $500, the account was determined to be 

fraudulent. 
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LARCENY 

 

Goose Pond Road, 8/1, 5:30 p.m.  Resident reported an ex-boyfriend transferred money out of her 

bank account. 

 

VANDALISM 

 

Cynthia’s Place, 8/1, 11:12 a.m.  Resident reported her car window was shattered overnight. 

 

 

 

 

 

This report does not encompass all of the reported crimes that may have occurred in the county, 

but only those noted for media interest. Anyone with information regarding the incidents listed in 

this report is asked to contact the Stafford County Sheriff’s Office at (540) 658-4400. For 

ongoing updates, follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram.  

https://twitter.com/staffcosheriff
https://www.facebook.com/Office-of-Stafford-County-Sheriff-110250582333428/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/StaffordSheriff/

